
 
 

  

 
 

17 January 2023 45 Pipitea St 

PO Box 805 

Wellington 6140 

Phone +64 4 495 7200 

Fax +64 4 495 7222 

Website dia.govt.nz  

Mark Wong 
Via FYI.org.nz  
fyi-request-21009-a5604a77@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Tēnā koe Mark 

Privacy Act 2020 request dated 29 November 2022 (ref RSOC22230051) 

The Department is extending the deadline for responding to the above Privacy Act request 
by 10 working days to 31 January 2023 under section 48(1)(b) of the Privacy Act.   

This extension is required because: 

• 48(1)(b) – Consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a 
proper response to the request cannot reasonably be made within the original time 
limit 

If you are dissatisfied with the Department’s decision on your request for information, you 
have the right, under section 72 of the Privacy Act, to make a complaint to the Office of the 
Privacy Commissioner. The Office of the Privacy Commissioner can be contacted by phone 
on 0800 803 909, via post at PO Box 10 094 Wellington or via email to 
enquiries@privacy.org.nz.  

Ngā mihi 

 

John Michael 
Deputy Director Digital Safety 
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